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Hungarian Interpreters required! 

As a result of a marked increase in the requirement for Hungarian interpreters, the 
Language and Cultural Services of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) are looking 
to recruit freelance, London-based interpreters in this language. The MPS are keen 
to maintain high standards amongst their interpreters and only use those registered 
with NRPSI. This continues the long cooperation between the two organisations, 
which includes NRPSI providing a daily secure transmission of the complete Register 
to MPS to facilitate their search and retrieval of suitably qualified interpreters. To 
register with NRPSI as an interpreter or to search for interpreters as a user, visit 
nrpsi.co.uk. To register your interest and request an application pack, please 
contact the MPS directly by email: lcslanguagepolicy@met.police.uk 

Completed applications must be received by noon 03/01/14. 


